
Food & Drink Limitation increase 

The limitation on the dollar value of food 

and drink a public servant may accept 

increased from $61 to $62 per public 

servant per event starting July 1, 2019.  As 

always, the dollar limitation does not 

include tax or gratuity, and public servants 

must eat this food in the presence of 

providers or their representatives.  The 

provider is responsible for keeping track of 

how much has been spent, but public 

servants should reasonably be able to tell 

whether the money being spent on them is above the Code limit.


